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May 11, 2023 
 
 
Members present: Chairman Don Pohlman, Carole O’Malley, Ron Nicolaus, Randy Schwoerer, Scott 
VanNorwick 
 
Members absent: Jeremy Schellin, Greg Hildebrand 
 
Staff Present; Administrator Tim Blakeslee 
 
The Plan Commission meeting was called to order by Chairman Pohlman at 18:00hrs.  
 

1.) 1.) Approval of Minutes from May 11, 2023. NOTE: No June 2023 meeting was held. Motion to 
approve the minutes was made by Nicolaus and seconded by O’Malley. On the roll all voted Aye to 
approve. 

2.) Exterritorial Map Seeking Approval; (north of 605 N. Highland Drive) Property owner Warren 
Luedtke was present. Regarding the CSM the Outlot is intended for the neighbor to purchase more 
property. Lot 1 is intended for the Luedtke’s to construct a new dwelling. Motion to approve was 
made by Nicolaus and seconded by Schwoerer. On the roll all voted Aye to approve. 

3.) Communication – Letters, E-mails, or reports Related to the Plan Commission. Nothing was 
brought for the Commission members. 

 
Motion to adjourn was made by Nicolaus and seconded by O’Malley at 6:07. 
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